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Fresno County Public Library Names New Public Information Officer 

 
The Fresno County Public Library is pleased to announce the appointment of Jonathan 
Waltmire to the position of Public Information Officer (PIO).  Mr. Waltmire, a long-time employee 
of the Library will assume his new duties beginning December 23. 
 
Waltmire, a native of Selma, CA, has been employed for Fresno County Public Library for 10 
years, and has previously worked at the Selma and Reedley branch libraries. Waltmire brings 
many years of working with the public promoting library services and programs, in addition to 
working with Friends of the Library Groups and local schools. “As a native of the San Joaquin 
Valley, I am excited to serve the community for the Fresno County Public Library, helping 
residents meet their information needs” remarked Waltmire.  
 
Fresno County Public Library provides services to 35 branches throughout Fresno County in 
addition to the Community Bookmobile and the Apprendo Van. 
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